
NOTICE 

 

Members of the Badger City Council and Mayor of Badger will be attending 

the Webster County EMS Stakeholders Meeting at 6:00 p.m. on October 

24th at the Fort Dodge Council Chambers in City Hall.   

Purpose of this meeting with other area officials is to discuss the status and 

future of Emergency Medical Services in Rural Webster County. 

There may be a quorum of the council at this meeting, but it is not an 

official meeting of the Badger City Council.  No official city business will be 

discussed and no actions will be taken.  

 


